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Hello! We hope this newsletter finds you all healthy. What a lot
has changed in the past month! While we have had to put our
program offerings on hold, we are actively working behind the
scenes to find ways to reach the public virtually through our
website and social media. Be sure to take a look at some of our
options below, from cooking to touring the Donaldson-Bannister
Farm and learning some Dunwoody history. As we add more,
we will keep you up to date!

Stay safe!
Suzanne Huff
Executive Director

Visit our Website

Lemonade DaysLemonade Days

Twenty-one years ago, Dunwoody Preservation Trust started
Lemonade Days to bring Dunwoody together and raise money
to replant trees after the 1998 tornado cut through our
community. What started as a way to make Lemonade out of
Lemons has continued to today. Due to the current outbreak,
we are not able to host this event this month. However, please



know we are currently working to reschedule this event to later
this year. As soon as we have a set date, we will let everyone
know. And when we do host the 21st Annual Lemonade Days,
please come out and join us as we make More Lemonade outMore Lemonade out
of Lemons.of Lemons.

Keep track of Lemonade Days updates

​A Moment in Dunwoody HistoryA Moment in Dunwoody History

DPT has been celebrating the
150th Anniversary of the
Donaldson-Bannister Farm this
year. We started with a
Champagne Concert in
January and an Afternoon
Tea in early March. While we
have had to postpone some
of our celebrations, we want
to continue to recognize this
beautiful, unique

home. Today this property is open to all as a City of Dunwoody Park.
However, over the years there have been six families to live here and
raise their families. From 1946-1956, the Ogdens lived here with their two
children Meredith and Hank. Visit our web site and DPT Historian Valerie
Biggerstaff's blog to learn more about them.

Learn more about the families of the Donaldson-Bannister Farm

Visit Past Tense GA Blog

Interested in visiting the park? While the buildings are currently closed,
self-guided tours and a Lemon Scavenger Hunt are available. Paper
copies can be found in the kiosk by the barn or online.

Print out a tour or scavenger hunt



Can't make it to the park? Connect with DPT VirtuallyCan't make it to the park? Connect with DPT Virtually

Every Friday at noon, DPT Board President MJ Thomas will be live on
Facebook from the Donaldson-Bannister Farm for "Fridays at the Farm."

Check us out on Facebook to see what she's up to!

 ​

Pioneer Cooking - For Adults & KidsPioneer Cooking - For Adults & Kids

Looking for something to do while
quarantined at home? Why not try out
some recipes that the pioneers used.
(FYI – kids made these at Camp
Flashback last year!)

Visit our website for recipes

Support DPT with AmazonSmileSupport DPT with AmazonSmile
Select "Dunwoody Preservation Tr"Dunwoody Preservation Tr
Inc"Inc" as your charitable
organization on AmazonSmile and
the AmazonSmile Foundation will
donate 0.5% of the purchase price
of eligible products to DPT.

smile.amazon.com

 ​  ​
Follow us on Social Media!

Twitter and Pinterest coming soon...
Sponsored by

Friends of the Farm




